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Callaway, Mandi

From: Mahoney, Tom
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2022 11:14 AM
To: Callaway, Mandi
Subject: Fw: [External] 

 
 
Dr. Thomas Mahoney | Superintendent 
Community Unit School District #220 – Oregon, IL 
Phone: 815-732-5300 | Fax: 815-732-2187 | E-mail: tmahoney@ocusd.net 
Mission: Educate students to be lifelong learners who are productive, responsible citizens. 

From: Logan Sarver <logasarve@students.ocusd.net> 
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2022 11:12 AM 
To: Deininger, Heidi <hdeininger@ocusd.net>; Mahoney, Tom <TMahoney@ocusd.net> 
Cc: Starkey, Alice <astarkey@ocusd.net> 
Subject: [External]  
  
Dear Dr. Deininger, Dr. Mahoney, Dr. Wills, and Board of Education members, 
 

We are writing to ask for permission to go on a trip with club 9 to California from July 24 to August 4. Normally, 

Mrs. Starkey make us send an itinerary with this letter, but our plan is to fly so we need to have permission 

before making reservations.  Generally, our plan is to fly from Rockford airport to Las Vegas airport, then rent a 

minivan to drive to Mono Lake where we will be staying at Mr. Sittze’s cabin and use that as our place of 

residence for visiting Yosemite, San Francisco, Death Valley, and hopefully Sequoia National Park. Along with 

permission, we are asking for insurance for the minivan and transportation to and from the airport.  

 
We are extremely excited about this trip as none of us have ever been to California, and we are looking 

forward to seeing its natural wonders 

 
Sincerely,  

Logan Sarver, Alex Pope, Gabe Reed, David Barnett, Orion Gallentine, and Mrs Starkey 

 
***CAUTION: This message originated from outside the Oregon School District. Do not click the links or open any of the attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If this is a suspicious email please contact the OCUSD Technology 
Department.*** 

 


